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As a concerned citizen, I strongly oppose HB3075 due to its glaring fiscal 

irresponsibility. This bill, which modifies firearm permit provisions from Ballot 

Measure 114, doubles permit fees and extends processing times from 30 to 60 days, 

placing an undue burden on law-abiding Oregonians while driving up administrative 

costs for the state.  

 

The increased fees and prolonged timelines suggest a bloated, inefficient system that 

will strain Oregon State Police resources without clear evidence of improved public 

safety outcomes. At a time when fiscal prudence is critical, HB3075 represents an 

unnecessary expansion of government spending, siphoning taxpayer dollars into a 

poorly justified bureaucratic overhaul.  

 

We need policies that prioritize efficiency and accountability, not ones that inflate 

costs and overcomplicate processes for no proven gain. 

 

 


